
                                              

Swindon Village Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
As you may be aware from discussion with your children, we have recently introduced a 
new reading system called Accelerated Reader in years 5 to 6 of SVPS. The aim is to bolster 
the delivery of home and school reading.  
 
To introduce this, we would like to invite you to a meeting where we can explain how it 
works both in and out of school to benefit the reading of your children. 
 
We would like to invite you to a presentation/information session to introduce you to this 
exciting reading initiative on Wednesday 13th November. There will be a presentation at 
14:30, the same session will be repeated at 18:00. The session will only last 30 minutes and 
we will provide a crèche for the 18:00 session.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the main office. If there are not enough 
numbers (minimum 20 parents) to the evening session, we will have to cancel this. Please 
bring the forms in to the main office by Wednesday 6th November.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
English KAT  
 
 

 
 

Reading Meeting – Wednesday 13th November, 2.30pm or 6pm 
 

Name of child: ___________________________________ Class: ______________________ 
 
I/we will attend the 2.30pm meeting. 
 
                                                                                                     Please tick the appropriate box      
I/we will attend the 6pm meeting. 
 
 
 

Please return to the main office by Wednesday 6th November 


